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January 6, 2017 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

 Thursday, January 26, is our Spring Parents’ Night at the high school. Two changes have been made to 

for the beginning of this event.  Spring Parents’ Night will begin at 6:30 p.m. and parents will report 

directly to their son or daughter’s first block class.  We will use the first 10 minutes of the event to 

highlight school events through a video presentation.  

 Following the introductory video, you will then proceed through your child’s second semester schedule 

and have the opportunity to hear from each teacher about his or her expectations for the class in which your 

child is enrolled.    

 The guidance department will be available to answer questions and provide information on the 

following programs:  SAT, scholarship website, financial aid information, websites to find good 

community service placements.  

 The library invites you to come in and take a look at the many online and print resources available to 

our students and their parents.  We have a good collection of online databases that are available for home 

use as well as reading lists of recommended books for students.  The databases can be searched for full text 

books, magazines and newspaper articles. Home access to these great resources is available with passwords 

or a library card either of which may be obtained by stopping in the school library. 

 You are encouraged to attend this program, which will give you an opportunity to meet your child’s 

teachers. Your son or daughter has been asked to complete the schedule below to assist you in finding 

classrooms and teachers. Please bring this with you to Parents’ Night. Students will be dismissed from 

school at 12:20 p.m. on Friday, January 27, 2017. If you should have any questions, please contact the high 

school office at 872-9520, ext. 1809. 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

  Philip B. Gale, Ed.D. 

  Principal 

 

CLASS SCHEDULE FOR ________________________________________________ 

  Room # Class Teacher 

Block 1 

(6:30-6:55) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Block 2 

(7:05-7:20) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Block 3 

(7:30-7:45) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Block 4 

(7:55-8:10) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


